
Kristine Geary’s December 5, 2024 email, copied 

to the Prime Minister, the Leader of the Official 

Opposition, the Leader of the NDP and media in 

NWT and Canada; copy posted: 

 

A. The posted email does not ask questions about 

the Final Self Government Agreement for the 

Tłegohłį Got'įnę or the Tłegohłį Got'įnę 

Government Constitution which are the two 

documents that members are being asked to 

vote on on March 31, 2025: 

 

 

A-1 No information about the contents of either 

the Final Self- Government Agreement or 

the Constitution has been withheld at 

earlier member engagement meetings in 

2022, 2023 or 2024, or at the September 27 

– 28, 2024 AGM, or at the November 29, 

2024 Yellowknife Information Meeting. 

 



A-2 The audited financial statements of the 

Tłegohłį Got'įnę Government Incorporated 

for fiscal 2023 – 2024 were presented to 

Members at the AGM on September 27, 

2024 and copies had been and were sent to 

every Member by mail and email. 

 

Since at least 2011 all of the financial 

statements for the corporation have been 

presented at each AGM and copies have 

been sent to Members by mail and email. 

 

A-3 Arrangements have been made to provide a 

Zoom Link for the December 13, 2024 

Edmonton Information Session and are 

being made to provide a Zoom Link for the 

January 11, 2025 Vancouver Information 

Session. 

 

A-4 Contribution Agreements for our self-

government negotiations and to pay for the 

ratification process are reported in the 



Tłegohłį Got'įnę Government 

Incorporated’s audited financial statements 

but copies of those contractual agreements 

are not shared with Members – neither do 

Members get copies of any other contracts 

that the corporation enters into. 

 

None of those contractual agreements or 

other contracts contain any information 

relevant to the question to be voted on by 

the Tłegohłį Got'įnę on March 31, 2025.  

That question being: Do you approve and 

ratify both the Final Self-Government 

Agreement for the Tłegohłį Got'įnę and the 

Tłegohłį Got'įnę Government Constitution? 

 

A-5 The historic or current membership of the 

Tłegohłį Got'įnę self-government 

negotiating team (2006 – 2024) is not 

information relevant to that question, but it 

is common knowledge that: 

 



Larry Tourangeau served as Chief 

Negotiator from 2006, through the 

signing of the Framework Agreement 

on June 13, 2007 and the signing of the 

Agreement-in-Principle on January 16, 

2019, until 2020. 

 

Ethel Blondin Andrew has served as 

Chief Negotiator since 2020 and had 

also attended earlier negotiation 

meetings. 

 

Margaret McDonald has served as a 

negotiator from the beginning. 

 

Ruby McDonald attended earlier 

negotiation meetings until her death. 

 

Cece McCauley attended earlier 

negotiation meetings while serving as 

President of the Land Corporation. 



 

Sherry Hodgson attended earlier 

negotiation meetings while serving as 

Vice-President of the Land Corporation 

and has attended all negotiation 

meetings while serving as President of 

the Land Corporation. 

 

Geoffrey Grenville-Wood served as 

legal advisor from 2006 until his death. 

Kathryn Dykstra served as legal advisor 

from 2010 – 2011 until she retired. 

David Rolf has served as legal advisor 

since 2011. 

 

Jess Fortner served as technical advisor 

from 2006 until retiring from the Land 

Corporation. Paul Tan has served as 

technical advisor since 2011. 


